Tadley Town FC

My name is Ally Wyatt and I have been running Tadley Calleva Lynx and Panthers over the last couple of years. We as a group have decided to make a change and move to a new team called Tadley Town FC. 

We would still like to play in the PHYL, but with just the one side at the moment and this would be the Lynx team (will be under 11's). We have a Saturday side as well in the NEHYL. We are keeping the existing group of players and a few additions and have placed the Panthers players across the two teams.

We are obviously just starting out on this new journey and will see where it takes us. Our ethos is for inclusion and opportunity for all, We just want our kids to be able to play and enjoy football.

I hope that you will accept us and look forward to meeting again as Tadley Town Lynx.

